
Fishers Island School OPEN HOUSE 

Friday, September 28th, 4:30-6:45 

We hope that all families will attend to: 

 Meet your child’s teachers  

 Learn about our program & expectations 

by following your child’s schedule 

 Tour the school 

 Meet other FIS families 

 Enjoy a light dinner of wraps & chips 

 


